
After the Service

REOPENING
PUBLIC
MASS
What to expect when
we return to Mass

We are here for you!

While parish staff and volunteers will

attempt to take appropriate precautions

consistent with the advice of public

health authorities, parishioners and

guests should understand that they

assume the risk of contracting COVID 19

anytime they enter a public space since

such precautions do not eliminate the

risk of infection.

Please take all of your belongings with

you as you depart  

You will be dismissed by pew or

seating area. 

Please follow the instructions of the

greeter or usher.  

Use only the designated church

doors.  

Do not congregate outside the church

doors.  

Continue to wear your face covering or

mask until you leave the area where

parishioners are located.

 

 

 

 

 



Check your temperature and if you have one,

please do not come to church  

Stay home if you are feeling  symptomatic

Do not bring anything to church you are not

able to sanitize properly 

Children under the age of 2 are not required to

wear a mask, according to the CDC guidelines

Allow plenty of time to arrive 5-10 minutes

early to assist with the flow of seating

 

 

 

 

Before you arrive During the Mass

Do not change seats during the service 

There will be no passing of the offering

baskets. We appreciate your gift!  If you are

interested in contributing online, safe and

secure online giving is available. Please

contact the parish offices for more

information. 

No physical sign of peace will be exchanged

during the Mass  

Follow instructions for communion. Listen for

instructions and look for markings along the

floor. Ushers will be able to assist you. 

Please maintain social distancing guidelines

throughout Mass, if you have to leave the

worship space, please re-sanitize your hands

upon your return

Restrooms will be available, please sanitize

before returning to your pew

 

 

 

 

 

Enter only in marked doorways 

Wait patiently to be checked in by greeter or

escorted to a designated pew 

Always keep your face covered with a mask if

you cannot maintain safe distancing, 

except for receiving communion 

 Sanitize your hands as directed by Greeter  

Always observe social distancing  (look for

floor markings)  

Please leave your offering in the designated

offering box provided at the entrance area

 

 

 

 

 

When you arrive


